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April 6, 2023 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street  
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
EB-2023-0098 - Ontario Power Generation – Application for Variance Account  
 
Ontario Power Generation (OPG) has applied to the Ontario Energy Board seeking approval to establish 
a variance account to record the nuclear revenue requirement impacts arising from the Ontario Superior 
Court overturning the Protecting a Sustainable Public Sector for Future Generations Act, 2019 (Bill 124). 
On March 22, 2023, the Ontario Energy Board issued its Notice of Hearing and Procedural Order No. 1 
establishing a proceeding to consider OPG’s Application.   
 
As an intervenor in OPG’s 2022-2026 payment amounts proceeding the Consumers Council of Canada is 
seeking approval to participate in this proceeding and will be seeking a cost award for its participation.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
Julie E. Girvan 

 

Julie E. Girvan 
 

  

  

 

 


